
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Kington St Michael Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 17 January 2011 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The defibrillator scheme has received donations of £1,350 – excellent progress towards 

the £4k needed, thanks to a kind donation of £1k from a village business. 

 

• Kington St Michael Community Shop has been well used during the recent poor weather 

saving villagers from unnecessary driving.  It has even made deliveries to elderly 

residents who were unable to get to the shop itself. 

 

• The PC was pleased that the extra grit bins the village received were put to good use.  

The shop and village hall also purchased an additional bin and grit.  The PC is looking 

forward to receiving its extra tonne of grit from WC. 

 

• Kington St Michael and Kington Langley residents are being encouraged to sign up for 

the opportunity to engage in a dialogue with BT for faster broadband.  75% of phone 

customers need to register before BT will discuss provision. 

Projects  
 

 

• The project to install a footpath at Tor Hill has been given limited funding, and the 

Council will decide whether to proceed at its January meeting. 

 

• The Council continues to meet with Westlea Housing Association to discuss the 

potential project at Honeyknob Hill. 

 

• Allotments – the Council is continuing to seek a site for allotments for local people. 

 

Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• 13
th
 January, PC Meeting, KSM Village Hall, 8pm 

 

 

• 10
th
 Feb, Emergency Planning Exercises 

 

 

• 17
th
 February, PC Meeting, KSM Village Hall, 8pm 

 
 
Signed:  C Sutton, Parish Clerk 

Date: 28 December 2010 
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